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21st March 2025 
 

Dear parents and carers. 

 

Last week we celebrated science week. Each class presented their learning in our celebration assembly.  
 

Hedgehog Class                                                                    Rabbit Class 

Mrs Drury told us that Hedgehog class had been                  Rabbit class informed us of their forest school visit to  

learning about different materials and linked this to             celebrate 100 days in Rabbit class. The children collected 100 

their Three Little Pigs house making. The children                 natural objects to make an invention for the future. Mrs Shaw 

predicted what would happen to each house when               ensured that the children learnt about the plants and trees 

the wolf ‘huffed and puffed!’ What a fun investigation!         including naming them and how to ensure they grow well! 

 

Fox class 

Fox class told us about John Dunlop a scientist and inventor who had 

made the first pneumatic tyre. We learnt lots of facts about his life and 

what he needed to investigate to make the tyres we use today.  

 

Many of the children said that they wanted to be a scientist. I am glad we 

have inspired them to be scientists. I look forward to seeing what they 

discover in the future. 

   

 

This week the children had a perform drama session called ‘jungle rumble.’ The children used their creativity and imagination 

to join with retelling a story. They certainly had fun!  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss De Filippis 
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END OF TERM EVENTS 

It is a busy final fortnight of the spring term.  
 

Next Friday, 28th March, is our Mother’s Day assembly at 9.05am. There is only room for one member 

from each family due to the size of the hall. Come and see my learning is prior to the assembly at 

8.40am – 9am in your child’s class. 
 

Parent-Teacher meeting appointments are on Tuesday 1st April and Thursday 3rd April and will be booked online again 

this term. Please book your slot using your SCOPAY account. BOOKINGS GO LIVE ON MONDAY 24TH MARCH AT 6.00PM. 

These meetings are very important to gain an understanding of your child’s learning, progress and their next steps.  

 

Our Easter Service is Friday 4th April 2025 at 9.15am. Please let your child’s class teacher know 

if you are able to walk the children to and from the Church. Thank you. 

 

Free School Meal Checks 

The protected status of Free School Meals (FSM) are due to change from April 1st 2025. Any child currently in receipt of FSM 

will continue to protected until Year 6 even if your circumstances have changed. We are expecting further guidance on the 

changes and the checks from Surrey. However, we encourage you to check if your child is eligible for FSM by downloading 

the attached application form. Please return this to Mrs Hazzard as soon as possible. There are many benefits of receiving 

FSM to support your child’s education.  

 

 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
  

COME & SEE MY LEARNING FOLLOWED BY 

MOTHER’S DAY ASSEMBLY 

Friday 28th March 8.40am 

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS 

Tuesday 1st April 3.15pm – 6.00pm 

Thursday 3rd April 4.00pm – 7.00pm 

NO MULTISPORTS CLUB 

Wednesday 2nd April 

EASTER CHURCH SERVICE 

Friday 4th April 9.15am 

BREAK UP FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Friday 4th April 1.00pm  

SUMMER TERM STARTS 

Tuesday 22nd April 

Headteacher’s awards 

and house points 

Stars of the week 
 

Hedgehog class: Eddie and Aliana 
 

Rabbit class: Bodie and Marley 
 

Fox class: Wilbur M and Jeremy 
 

Values award: Max for Wisdom 
 

Lunchtime stars: Arabella and Bodie 
 

House points: Fox class 
 

Well done to you all! 
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